GOOD TIME OLDIES

April 1, 1991

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

I am writing to confirm your reception of WCQL-AM 1380 on
December 28, 1990. A cross-check of our programming at
the time confirms the details of your reception report.

At the time, WCQL-AM was carrying syndicated talk
programming. New was produced locally and the voice you
heard was that of your former News Director Scott
Tranchemontagne. Unfortunately, Scott is no longer with
us. On January 12, 1991 we rolled our AM back into our FM
and are now programming 0Oldies on the AM. If you should
try to pick up the AM again you will hear it referred to
as "COOL 95.3."7

WCQL-AM is 1000 watts. Surprisingly, we are directional
to the north at sunset which makes your reception that
much more impressive.

Incidentally, I noticed in your "Broadcasters' Guide to
DX™ a photocopy of a letter from WQLX/WGLX in Galion,
Ohio. That is the station that gave me my first job in
radio ten years ago. Your letter indicates that Maumee
Valley Broadcasting was the owner of the station. I'm not
sure when the ownership change took place, however the
station is now owned by Malone Broadcasting. It was a bit
of a flashback to see that letter in your flyer.
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I've enclosed a station bumper sticker for you. Though
is for our FM, we do simulcast and at this point the AM
not where we are placing our efforts. I appreciate
hearing from you and if I can answer any further
questions, please feel free to contact me.
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Scott Mason
Program Director
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